Food, toy drives benefit
Christmas Cheer

The American Legion Post 795 of South Lake Tahoe is having a
toy-food drive for Christmas Cheer.

Drop off new, unwrapped toys and/or non-perishable food items
on Oct. 1 from noon-5pm at the American Legion Hall, 2748 Lake

Tahoe Blvd.

Over the years, Christmas Cheer has provided thousands of toys
and meals to local families.

For more information, contact Mike Herron at 530.307.9624.
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